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  December 15th, IPS 2017 and the strike 
This is to inform participants that the IPS 2017 meeting will take place as planned.

The meeting staff is sympathetic to Teva employees, but received the approval of their trade union to work for
the benefit of the meeting despite the general strike.

Looking forward to seeing you on Sunday.

IPS 2017 organizers
   
  
Newsletter Items:    
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